
Updates: February 

●   ​ Above is the graph of disciplinary offenses for the month of January. 

●​ Lost points, disruptive behaviors, and unpreparedness for class were the top three offenses. 

●​ The Student Council sold Candy Grams for $1 during Advisory from Friday, February 7, to Tuesday, 

February  11th,2025. The Candy Grams will be delivered on Valentine's Day, Friday,  February 14. 

●​ Scholastic Bowl meets have started in the month of February. 

●​ Girls volleyball will be completing their season this month. It has been a successful one at all three 

levels. Junior High track sign-ups are currently underway. 

○​ 8th Grade - High school scheduling was finally able to occur for the 8th-grade students. SHS 

counselors came to Northlawn over three days to meet with students and their families if possible 

to plan out their freshmen year. 

○​ Exploratory - The Family and Consumer Science classes held their annual themed parties for staff 



and visitors on Friday, February 7th. The 7th-grade students hosted a brunch buffet, and the 6th 

grade hosted a snack party. The 8th-grade students hosted a dessert bar. 

●​ 2024-2025 School Improvement Plan 

●   Monthly newsletter went out to families via email and on Facebook for February. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bdrculNA3tNmylXJm_x50Smb2AZrRppgnNG4KI1BtlU/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/udb9v5

